
                                              JCRC Meeting Minutes April 2022 

 

Meeting called to order 7:00 PM by President David Jones 

19 members and 1 guest Jaydon Hutchinson  in attendance 

 March Meeting Minutes were distributed and Glen  moved and Keith A. seconded the minutes be accepted. A voice 

vote accepted the minutes. 

Anthony presented minutes from March and April. March breakdown: Income deposit $891.00 Expenditures: $2,562.74 

Ending bank balance: $8,172.38 (plus $5,000.00 CD) April breakdown: Income deposit: $0.00 Expenditures: $431,04 

Ending bank balance: $7,741.34 (plus $5,000.00 CD) 

An announcement was made that there would be an indoor fun fly in Asheville on April 30 from 9 AM to 3 PM. Door 

prizes $5 entrance fee. Further info please see Doyle. 

Electrical Committee report. Electrical work is complete. Thanks to all who worked to complete the task. A special 

thanks to our in house electrician who did such a professional job providing outlets at every station.  

Wind indicator repair. A special thanks to Craig and all who helped repairing our wind indicator. 

Phil reported on work day. Thanks to all who participated. Everything was accomplished in only 3 hours. A special thanks 

to Glen for supplying his tractor to repair the Southwest end of the runway area. Weed and feed for grass, tarp removal 

from our eating area, creation of extended parking spots, new rail ties and especially Teresa’s banana pudding 

Old Business: John Judd still needs volunteers to help with Fun Fly events. Please call or email if you can help. John also 

was the high bidder for the flite box auctioned off at Feb. meeting. 

New business: Chill and Grill begins May 3d. Also, the fan in our chill and grill building is seized up and needs replaced. 

No further solution was discussed at this time. 

 IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR ALL MEMBERS:  Terry Bailey moved, due to continued concern for the houses on the 

street behind our driveway entrance, that the original safety flying area created by a direct line drawn parallel to our 

runway fence extended from each end of our runway, be re-established to determine our flying area. Craig seconded 

the motion. A voice vote was called by David and the motion passed. All members need to pay special attention of the 

new change. There will be three boards showing the flying area placed so that all can understand the changes. 

Glen moved and Tim seconded we adjoun the meeting. 

After the meeting Tim Edwards won the bid on a Miss Martha airplane and radio for $100.00 

 

 

 


